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To whom it may concern,

It does concern me very much, I am a long time resident of Wesley Vale, and elected member of the
Latrobe Council since 1994, I have many residents contact me with there objection to changes of the
proposed electoral division, we are all feed up with continuing changes. We are part of the Northwest
Coast and very suited to the greater Braddon electorate. As a Council and community we a linked with
many regional bodies and economic governance connections.
We will be subject to a great loss of representation when it comes to funding and other essential
provisions involving our municipality.
The wonderful beach at Port Sorell known as Freers Beach and part of North West Coast has just
been named as the second best beach in Australia, the majority of people in Lyons would not know
where it is.

Your sincerly

Garry Sims
Latrobe Councillor
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